Norwalk Gamer Symphony Orchestra
General Members Meeting
December 27th, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 8:03 P.M.
Evan motions to accept minutes as read.

Rei seconds.

Motion passes.

Reports
AV Team Report

No report.

Finance Committee Report
Current Balances

Bank = $2,488
PayPal = $477
Cash = $212

Total = $3,177

All outstanding checks should be accounted for.
January East Norwalk rehearsals are already paid for.
+$828 increase over 10/31 report

Fundraising Committee Report
No report.

Library Committee Report
We officially have new folders and a new box to store music!

Music Committee Report
We have two new pieces that will be delivered to web people as we speak!

Personnel Committee Report
No report.

Recruiting Committee
Not much, but we are preparing for the Norwalk Public Library Swap Meet!

Social Media & Engagement Committee Report
We officially have a media press kit! Link provided here: https://www.norwalkgso.org/press-kit/#
It is posted on our website.

Stage Committee Report
We are talking to libraries about setting up a concert for late april, early may.

Old Business
There is no old business.

New Business
There is no new business.




Rei moves to adjourn the meeting.
Evan seconds.
The motion passes.

Announcements
The next General Members meeting is on 1/17/2023.
The next Social Media & Engagement Committee Meeting is on 1/10/2023.
The next rehearsal will be on 1/2/2023.
Practice!
Nina got a cool, cat-shaped kalimba for Christmas.
Happy Almost New Year!
Ben Lane has resigned from his position on the Board of Directors, as well as his
positions as the Stage Manager and A/V Team Chair.



